Hacker, Marsha

From: Phillips, Rob

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2012 2:46 PM

To: Pien, Janet; Hacker, Marsha

Subject: FW: response/Re: Fwd: SW Bike Path Lighting Update

Please provide for BPW tonight.

————— Original Message-----

From: Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva

Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2012 6:12 PM

To: Phillips, Rob; Tolley, Sabrina

Cc: ALL ALDERS

Subject: FW: response/Re: Fwd: SW Bike Path Lighting Update

Per Mary's request, please forward this to BPW and PBMV alders

From: mkrouse@wisc.edu [mkrouse@wisc.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2012 6:00 PM

To: Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva

Subject: response/Re: Fwd: SW Bike Path Lighting Update

Shiva, Have you seen the very well written and researched letter that several members of the
Southwest Path Alliance sent to Alders Clear, Rhodes-Conway, Johnson, Clausius, Phair and
Rummel? I agree with their point of view which recommends lights on the path, but not the
type and height of the ones in the current City plan. I think delaying the project for right
now is the very best course of action. You may remember that I co chaired Mayor Dave's
Platinum Bicycle Committee from

2006-2008 and have been actively involved in bicycling as an important transportation mode
in the context of a multimodal transportation system. I cannot attend the hearing tomorrow
because of a family matter, but would be happy to have you convey my recommendation to study
the matter further. Best and thanks, Mary

Mary K. Rouse

Community Outreach Liaison
University of Wisconsin-Madison
Morgridge Center for Public Service
716 Langdon St.

Madison, WI 53706

608 233 6270

mkrouse@wisc.edu




